
 

Falcon 4th, 5th & 6th Grade 

Volleyball 
  

Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to offer 4th, 5th and 6th grade volleyball to our young athletes this school year through Community 
Education.  Elementary development is vital to the success of the overall Falcon volleyball program.   This program 
will focus on learning the fundamentals of volleyball if they are new to the sport or continue to work on their skill 
level.   The program will run from September 3rd through October 13th.  
Practices will be held in the elementary gym on the following dates:  
 
 Cannon Falls Tournament, October 13th.  Details forthcoming.  
  
Participants are also invited to attend the home varsity volleyball game on Thursday, September 26th to cheer on 
the team against Goodhue during our Homecoming Week!  Wear your VB t-shirt (if possible) and get into the game 
for free.  However, parents and others will need to pay the gate fee unless you have a school pass.  Please plan 
accordingly.   
 
Attached is a registration form for parents to sign and return by August 30th, along with a check (made payable to 
W-K Community Education) in the amount of $30.00.  Your child will receive a t-shirt for participating in the 
program.   
 
 
My child has permission to participate in 2024 Elementary Volleyball Program and agrees to abide by the 
rules of conduct set by the coaches. 
 
Parent Signature ______________________________________________  Date ______________________ 
 
Student Signature _____________________________________________  Grade __________    Teacher ________________  
 
In case of emergency, the best ways to contact me are:  

Home: ____________________________________________ hours to reach me: ______________________________________ 

Work: _____________________________________________ hours to reach me: _______________________________________ 

Mom Cell: _________________________________________  Dad Cell: __________________________________________________  

Email: _______________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Shirt Size: __________________________________ 

 
I am interested in coaching:  ______ 4th grade   ______ 5th grade            ______ 6th grade 
  
Practice schedules for Grades 4, 5 and 6 will be announced by 8-30-24.  
 
If you have any questions please contact the coaches or Bridget in the Community Education Office at 651-565-
3559, Ext. 258 bhoffman@wkfalcons.org.   
 

mailto:bhoffman@wkfalcons.org

